
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ADOPT Position Adjustment Resolution No. 21900 to add one (1) permanent full time
Medical Social Worker I (X4WB) position at salary plan and grade level 366 – 1369
($4,317 – $5,247) and cancel two (2) permanent part time Medical Social Worker I (X4WB)
positions #15714 (24 hr) and #15715 (8 hr) in the Health Services Department.
(Represented) 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Upon approval, this action has an annual cost of approximately $5,379, which includes
approximate pension costs of $4,471. Costs will be funded by Hospital Enterprise Fund I.
(100%) 

BACKGROUND: 
The Health Services Department is requesting to add a full time Medical Social Worker I
position and cancel two existing part time Medical Social Worker I positions for the Miller
Wellness Center. Health Services Department has found full time Medical Social Workers
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working in the Miller Wellness Center add significant continuity and consistency for their
patient population. 



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
In addition the Health Services Department has historical had more difficulty filling part
time Medical Social Worker positions. The Department has determined a full time
Medical Social Worker is more appropriate staffing option than two part time Medical
Social Worker positions.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
If this action is not approved, the Health Services Department will not be able to have the
appropriate staffing nor will Miller Wellness Center have the necessary continuity and
consistency of care for its patient population. 

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
Not applicable.
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